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REAL ID briefing documnet

Jeff,
Marcia asked me to review the REAL ID briefing document. I only see one error, and | believe it was mine.

Customers younger than 50 must enroll under Real ID before 12/1/2014. 1| originally stated that customers
50 and younger must enroll by that date.

You may want to make the following changes:

8th bullet on page 3

All customers who want a REAL ID compliant credential must be enrolled by May 2014 for those
younger than 50 years ofage, and by May 2017 for those 50 years ofage and older.

2nd bullet, page 4

Drivers younger than 50 (born after December 1, 1964) must enroll under REAL ID before December 1,
2014. Drivers 50 years old and older must enroll under REAL 1D before December 1, 2017. The state's
credentials issued under previous processes will continue to be accepted for official purposes until these
dates.

Also, under the section History of Problem with Federal Government Securing Personal Information on
page 11, you discuss the risk associated with the federal government maintaining/managing DMV data. | want
to point out that REAL ID does not create a national database of DMV information. REAL ID, however, will
require a system and infrastructure through which state DMV data can be shared with other state DMVs and
verified with local, state and federal agencies. The ownership and makeup of this system is yet to be
determined. Privacy issues may be raised depending on how this is done.

Please let me know ifyou have any questions.

Jimmy
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